
Dear Chair Patton, Vice Chair Schaffer, Ranking Member Antonio and members of the Ohio Senate 
Transportation Committee, 

 

I am asking for your support to keep in the repeal language that is included in Sub HB 54. I would 
like to remind you that that the repeal language passed the Ohio Senate 30-1 in the last General 
Assembly. Your support is vital to keep the integrity of our neighborhood and keep people in their 
homes.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

Sincerely, 

Mary Ann Trunzo 

 

 


